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March 2024 
 

Year 9 Options Evening – Tuesday 19th March: 5.30 – 7.45pm 

 

We are delighted to be able to invite parents/carers and students to our ‘options evening’ to be held on Tuesday 

19th March. This is a crucial time for your son/daughter, where choices will be made that will shape their 

education for the next two years here at Arrow Vale.  

 

This evening is amongst the most important that you will attend during your child’s time at Arrow Vale.  It will 

allow parents/carers and students to make informed decisions about the subjects they will study in Years 10 

and 11.  We hope that you can attend this evening to play an integral part in choosing those courses that are 

appropriate and that your son/daughter will enjoy. 

 

Parents/carers and students will be given information on completing the options process and can visit 

departments to determine if the course choices are appropriate.  

 

Presentations explaining the process will run at several times during the evening.  The presentation that you 

will have been allocated to attend will be dependent upon your child’s form group.  For logistical reasons it is 

important that you attend the presentation allocated as follows:   

 

5.30pm: Theatre 6.10pm: Theatre 6.50pm: Theatre 

9A1 9E1 9B2 

9A2 9E2 9D1 

9B1  9D2 

 

• Those students allocated the first presentation at 5.30pm should visit departments at the conclusion of 

their presentation.  

• Those students allocated the second presentation at 6.10pm could visit some departments between 

5.30 and 6.00pm and further departments following the presentation.  

• Those students allocated the third presentation at 6.50pm should visit most departments between 

6.00pm and 6.40pm and further departments after the conclusion of their presentation.  
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If the presentation time allocated presents an issue for your family, then please do not hesitate to contact Mrs 

Ierston (Head of Year 9), who will happily help to resolve it.  

 

Could all visitors please park on the school tennis courts, which are accessed from Matchborough Way.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Scott Crane 
Vice Principal  
 


